
CITY OF COON RAPIDS, MN 

NOTICE OF ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

FOR PROJECT 24-54

The City of Coon Rapids, Minnesota will receive bids at the Coon 
Rapids Public Works facility until 2 p.m., June 11, 2024, at 1831 111th 

Avenue NW, Coon Rapids, MN 55433 for the following improvement: 
SOCCER COMPLEX FIELD LIGHTING SYSTEM UPGRADE–MATERI-
ALS

The project is a materials-only bid to supply a lighting system for 
six (6) soccer fields to include: fixtures, crossarms, associated lighting 
equipment, wire harness, remote electrical component enclosure, wire-
less controls, and other necessary appurtenances per specifications. 
Bids will be evaluated on conformance to project specification require-
ments and material costs. The Coon Rapids Soccer Complex is located 
at 1705 111th Ave, Coon Rapids, MN 55433.

Project documents and information are available by contacting: 
Craig Gallop, Sports Lighting Authority, Inc. at cgallop@
SportsLightingAuthority.com, or calling 763-525-0070 (office) or 612-
226-3288 (cell).

Bids and required submittal documents shall be submitted by mail 
or in person, securely sealed, and shall state on outside cover: “BID 

FOR PROJECT 25-24 SOCCER COMPLEX FIELD LIGHTING – MA-

TERIALS”

Send bids to the attention of:
Tim Himmer, Public Works Director
Coon Rapids Public Works
1831 111th Ave NW
Coon Rapids, MN 55433

Bids will be opened and read by the City at the Coon Rapids Public 
Works Facility at 2 p.m., June 11, 2024. The bids will be tabulated by 
City staff to be considered by City Council at 7:00 p.m., June 18, 2024. 
The City of Coon Rapids reserves the right to reject or hold all bids for 
60 days.
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